NAEPP

Treasurer’s Report

1st April 2004

Scope

The report covers the period from the current incumbent taking over the role of Treasurer in November 2004 to date.  

Activity over the period

A cheque was received from the Empty Homes Agency at the beginning of March for £3,000.  This is an agreed proportion (over two thirds) of the money the EHA believe they hold for NAEPP.

Photocopies of the books held by EHA have been received.  Clarification is required on figures on one page where the last digits of some numbers have not been photocopied.

The books start in July 2001.  There is no record of the income or expenditure associated with the NAEP start-up ie the grants received from various organisations or the costs of the launch, printing etc.  Clarification will be sought from the EHA on this.

Income

The only income has been the money from the EHA and 13p interest.

Expenditure

There has been one payment for travelling expenses./ commitment

Annual Accounts for 2003-04

We need to produce annual accounts for the membership.  A local accountant will be sought for this purpose.

The financial year will run 1st April – 31st March.  This in line with the Inland Revenue tax year applicable to corporations.

The current balance available is £2,852.93.

Tax

There are indications that an annual tax return may be needed.  Further clarification is being sought from the Inland Revenue.

Budget for 2004-05

This is in preparation and will be circulated by e-mail.  

Membership fees

The arrangement with the freelance admin worker is only just being finalised.  No invoices have yet been submitted for 2004-05.  The intention is that all corporate members will receive an invoice for 2004-05.  The target date is mid-April.

